

The Nikki Ross Memorial 8 Week Winter Umpire School 2017 Umpire Classes

It's that time of year again!

The Nikki Ross Memorial Umpire School is pleased to be hosting the annual 8 Week Umpire Clinic sanctioned by Baseball Ontario. We extend this invitation to Umpires from all associations. We are continuing the tradition of the late, Nikki Ross, great advocate of the baseball community.

The intensive-umpire training; will include contemporary techniques, procedures, mechanics and rule interpretations. Umpires will be gaining Level 1 and 2 Certification. Baseball Ontario accredited and Certified Course Conductors (also Nationally Certified Umpires), will assist participants through each level's material.

The two-part course consists of: classroom work, involving rules & rule interpretations and on-field mechanics & positioning work. Each class will consist of 1.5 hours in class and 1.5 hours on field.

We offer an educational and enjoyable clinic. Please encourage other umpires to attend – register now! At the conclusion of the 8 weeks; awards, prizes and certificates will be given to participants!

Location: Miller's Grove Public School, 6325 Miller's Grove, Mississauga,

ON, L5N 3K2

Dates: Course begins Tuesday, February 7th, 2017

(and every Tuesday for 8 weeks except March Break)

Times: 6:30pm sharp-10:00pm: - Levels alternate in class & on-field

(Be on time so classes can start on time)

Cost: Level 1- \$100 (plus \$25 carding cost), Level 2- \$100 (plus \$45

carding cost), payable by Cash or Cheque to MNBA & all due at

sign in on February 7th, 2017

Contact: Adam Bakos, Director of Umpires

mnba.umpires@gmail.com or 416-804-0897 (after 5pm)

REGISTER BY February 2nd, 2017

